SHERIFF JAMES STUART

July 1, 2020

Chief Doug Ebeltoft

Spring Lake Park Police Department
1301 — 81% Avenue NE

Spring Lake Park, MN 55432

RE: Assistance During Minneapolis Riots/Civil Unrest

Dear Chief Ebeltoft:

I want to let you know how much I continue to appreciate the unique partnership that we have
within the Anoka County Public Safety community. Our spirit of collaboration and cooperation
is like no other and continues to set the bar.

The recent weeks of chaos proved to solidify our unified front in serving and protecting our
communities. Whether providing extra patrols within the county, dealing with unruly crowds,
disrupting organized looters, or sending support to other “/ot spots” around the region, Anoka
County law enforcement continued to shine brightly.

I greatly appreciate our partnerships and have a renewed respect for our collective team
members. Please pass along my gratitude to your teams who all came together to get the job
done with professionalism, respect and honor. Working together, we continue to make positive
impacts in our communities, and beyond.

Sincerely,
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James Stuart
Sheriff
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13301 Hanson Blvd NW, Andover, MN 55304-4009 * (763) 324-5000
www.anokacounty.us/sheriff
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